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Football South Coast Board Update 

September 2014 

 

Strategic Plan Update  
 

 FSC Banners have been ordered for all junior clubs to enhance branding across 
the region 

 As a result of the partnership with Greenacres, they are marketing our logo on 40 
of their vehicles 

 Consideration being given to a sub-committee to assist enhancing the women’s 
league and strategies to keep females in the game 

 
Infrastructure Update 

 

 The infrastructure update paper was tabled and discussed 

 Progression has been made on possible training sites and work is continuing with 
Wollongong City Council (WCC) 

 Applications have been submitted to WCC for the Sports Reference Planning 
funding 

 
Finance and Policy Update 

 

 Finance reports were submitted and approved 

 Accounts Payable Policy has been formally approved by each council and will be 
communicated and discussed with clubs 

 FSC By-Laws have been consolidated and reviewed and will be submitted to the 
Board for approval.   

 

CEO Report and Chairman’s Report  

 

 It was agreed that FSC would obtain feedback from clubs and councils on holding 
one Season Launch for all competitions 

 An Expression of Interest was issued for clubs prepared to host SAP / RYL training 
and games for the 2014/2015 season 

 A substantial number of applications have been received for the FSC Co-ordinator 
position 

 Advertising will need to take place for a Director’s position with the resignation of 
Alison Errey due to work commitments. 
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Juniors Football Council  
 

 Document provided has been taken as read 
 

Men’s Football Council  

 

 Grand Final days have been finalised with WEC to be held at WIN Stadium – 
District League Saturday 27 September and Premier League on Sunday 28 
September  

 District League has completed all rounds with Oak Flats and Fernhill assisting with 
night games to make this happen 

 Amateurs have moved their Grand Final day to the 20 September. 

 Claude Cuda thanked the referees for their assistance in officiating the number of 
games that have been rescheduled. 
 

Women’s Football Council  

 

 Document provided has been taken as read 

 Womens finals to be held at Berkeley Sports 
 
Referee Council  
 

 Document provided has been taken as read 

 Referee council formally invited Eddy De Gabriele and Ann-Marie Balliana to 
attend their Annual Meeting on Tuesday 21 October. 

 Service award to Robert Robertson will be presented at the Annual Meeting 

 Consideration to be given running a Futsal Referees course 
 
Representative and Development Council  
 

 Illawarra Stingrays U17 successful in making it to the Grand Final 

 Regional Youth League U15 successful in making it to the Final  

 South Coast Wolves finished the season well and the FFA Cup was a huge 
success 

 Wolves presentation night is being held on 3rd October at the Portofino 

 Illawarra Stingrays are currently talking to Coniston for season 2015 in terms of 
ground usage 

 
 


